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Subject: Message from Chair Chan Regarding Upcoming 9/30 CBE Meeting 
Date: Friday, September 27, 2024 12:35:00 PM 

Committee of Bar Examiners members: 

Please see the message below from Chair Chan about the upcoming meeting on September 30th. 

To My Esteemed Colleagues, 

On Monday, September 30, the CBE will meet to discuss the future of bar exam development and 
administration.  The staff report is now posted here. Please be sure to review it and the attachments 
in advance of Monday’s meeting. I appreciate all of you for making the time to attend this very 
important meeting and I look forward to a robust discussion with all of you during the agendized 
meeting. 

Thanks much, 
Alex 

Devan McFarland (she/her/hers) 
Program Analyst, Office of Admissions 
The State Bar of California | 180 Howard St. | San Francisco, CA 94105 
415-538-2300 | Devan.McFarland@calbar.ca.gov

Working to protect the public in support of the mission of the State Bar of California. 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
LinkedIn | Twitter | Facebook | Instagram 


